Town of Groton - Building Committee Minutes

March 28, 2019

Meeting commenced 6:05 PM.

In attendance: Robert (Bubba) Ellis, Dave Madden, Stephen (Slim) Spafford, Gary Easson & John Rescigno, Select Board liaison. Meeting Minutes: Ann Joyce.

Absent: Kristina Brodie, Rick Belanger.

To clear the land & begin digging, the estimate is between \$1,000.00 - \$1,200.00 a day. There is money in the account to begin this process when the weather clears & road bans are lifted. Begin the process to see if this is even feasible, test pits were far apart. Not many trees are on the site. Need more information about building into the side of the hill if this would be a savings. Questioning whether water could be diverted into a fire pond as it appears there is a spring constantly running near the town pound.

A general contractor will be hired that is qualified to run the complete job from start to finish & who will be held accountable. Get the name of the general contractor who ran the DPW building in Danbury recently.

Discussion regarding what the responsibilities of a committee are.

Next meeting in May 2019, will notify all members when scheduled.

Meeting adjourned 6:43 PM.